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Dear Parents, 

Greetings to you! 

Manipal School is proud to announce an annual award that aims at recognizing 

children with outstanding performance in academics of the previous academic 

year. This platform has been established with the objective to encourage 

children to feel proud and be rewarded for their academic achievements. 

The ‘Manipal  Awards  for Student Excellence’ for students of Grade I and IV for 

the academic year 2021-22 will be presented on Wednesday, January 25, 2023 

at 8.30 a.m in the school premises. 

Please be present to encourage your ward. 

Best regards, 

 

S/d Principal  
Mrs. Anuradha Shivaram  


